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Audit Committee Communication 
 

 

  

Date: March 25, 2022 
 
To: Great Lakes Water Authority Audit Committee 
 
From:  Kim Garland, CPA, Financial Services Area Chief of Staff 
 
Re:  Correction of FY 2023 Approved Pollutant Surcharge Charge Support 
 
Background:  GLWA staff would like to make the Audit Committee aware of an incorrect 
schedule attached to the February 23, 2022 Board agenda item related to proposed FY 2023 
charges.  The Pollutant Surcharge schedule included as support in the Board agenda item 
2022-072 attachment ‘C5 2023 Industrial Charge Schedule 2.23.2022’ still reflected a 2.5% 
increase when in fact only 1.25% was ultimately recommended and approved.  This issue 
impacted only the support schedule. 
 
Update:  This was corrected in the final, published schedule.  Copies of the schedule from 
the Board agenda item and the approved schedule on the GLWA website follow for reference 
and confirmation of that change.   
Erroneous schedule included as support in the February 23, 2022 Board of Directors agenda item 2022-
072 attachment C5 reflecting the originally proposed 2.5% increase from FY 2022:  



 

Actual, approved and published FY 2023 charges:  GLWA Website Link to FY 2023 Charges reflecting 
the appropriate 1.25% increase implemented. 

 

Financial Services Area staff is working with the Office of the Chief Administrative Officer to 
amend the original February 23, 2022 agenda item 2022-072, attachment C5 2023 Industrial 
Charge Schedule 2.23.2022 to reflect the actual, recommended and approved Pollutant 
Surcharge charges for FY 2023.  

https://www.glwater.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/Approved-FY-2023-Schedule-of-Water-and-Sewer-Service-Charges.pdf

